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Sixth Form Charity Sports Afternoon 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our Sixth Form Charity Sports Afternoon will take place 
on Thursday 2nd October during Period 5. 
 
From 2:00pm, Sixth Form students will take part in a House Competition featuring 
traditional “old school” sports day activities, including the egg and spoon race, relay race, 
and sack race. This event is designed to be a fun afternoon that also raises money for 
charity. 
 
Students are permitted to attend school in sportswear on this day. Please note: 

• Cropped tops and clothing with offensive or inappropriate language/images/slogans 
are not allowed. 

• Trainers must be worn (converse-style shoes are not suitable). 
• Students are expected to attend lessons as normal throughout the school day, with 

the sports afternoon taking place during Period 5. 
 

All students will be expected to participate in the event, either as competitors or 
spectators. 
 
To support fundraising, there will also be a charity food and drink stand offering autumn 
treats at 50p each. Students are asked to bring small change if they wish to make 
purchases. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable afternoon of competition, community spirit, and charitable 
giving. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 


